
2. FROSTS ROAD:  WALKING/CYCLING FACILITY 
 
 A report from the Traffic Engineer (Community) and the Ecologist, Parks and Waterways Unit, 

informed the Board of investigations into the possibility of providing off road walking/cycling facilities 
along Frosts Road.  The Board decided: 

 
 1. That the information be received. 
 
 2. That the Board request the City Streets Unit to place a very high priorirty on installing a cycle 

path on the eastern side of Frosts Road. 
 
 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


